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Livermore Area Recreation and Park District 

Staff Report 

 
 

TO: Chair Faltings and Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Mathew Fuzie, General Manager 

Megan Shannon, Human Resources Officer 

 

DATE: January 12, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Personnel Commission Candidates 

 

PRIOR REVIEW:  Personnel Committee on December 14, 2021 

 

 

Recommendation:  

That the Board of Directors adopt Resolution No. _____, appointing a candidate to the Personnel 

Commission for the January 2022-January 2026 term.  

 

Background:  

Mr. Jack Roach has served as a Personnel Commissioner with the Livermore Area Recreation 

and Park District since 2011. Because his term expires in January of 2022, the upcoming 

vacancy was advertised to the community.  

 

Applicants: 

After a three-week advertisement period, the District has received materials from three interested 

candidates. Attached for your review are letters of interest and resumes for each of the candidates 

as follows: Barbara Kraybill, Robert Nuddleman, and Jack Roach, who is requesting 

reappointment.  

 

Directors Furst and Boswell are prepared to make a recommendation based on a discussion held 

at the December 14, 2021 Personnel Committee meeting.  

 

Attachments:     

Candidate Information: 

a. Barbara Kraybill 

b. Robert Nuddleman 

c. Jack Roach  
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